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SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF EHP/NEPA SUBMITTAL 

 FY2021 Homeland Security Grant Program (HSGP) 

 Grant #2021-0081, Cal OES ID #083-00000 

  Date of FEMA Approval: 03/21/24 

 

Dear Ms. Hubbard: 

 

On March 22, 2024, the California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services (Cal 

OES) received notification from the U.S. Department of Homeland Security/FEMA 

that your EHP/NEPA request has been reviewed and approved for the following: 

 

Installation of fencing and gates located at Lompoc Police Dept., 100 block 

South E Street, Lompoc, CA 93436. Estimated cost: $272,000. 

 

Standard Conditions: 

 

 Any change to the approved scope of work will require re-evaluation for 

compliance with NEPA and other Laws and Executive Orders. 

 

 This review does not address all federal, state and local requirements.  

Acceptance of federal funding requires the recipient to comply with all 

federal, state and local laws.  Failure to obtain all appropriate federal, 

state and local environmental permits and clearances may jeopardize 

federal funding.  
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 If ground disturbing activities occur during construction, applicant will 

monitor ground disturbance and if any potential archeological resources 

are discovered, will immediately cease construction in that area and 

notify the State and FEMA. 

 

Special Conditions:  

 

 None. 

 

 

For further assistance, please contact your Cal OES Program Representative, 

Darlene.Arambula@caloes.ca.gov or (916) 845-8427. 

 

Thank you for your work in protecting California.  We look forward to your 

continued collaboration toward our homeland security strategy and appreciate 

your cooperation and support. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

MAYBEL GARING-ESPILLA 

Chief, Homeland Security Grants Unit II 
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